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These sport watercraft that produce an enormous artificial wake do not belong on the 

Willamette River.  I have seen the damage they cause.  Maybe they would be safe in 

the Columbia River or on a very large lake but they are damaging property and 

wildlife on the Willamette. 

Thank You     Paul Cadell 


